
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 11:39 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Fw: WAHU-LD, Charlottesville, VA Facility ID 167154 
 
 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Stewart, Joan <JStewart@wileyrein.com> 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Thu Jan 28 11:38:15 2010 
Subject: WAHU-LD, Charlottesville, VA Facility ID 167154 
 
  
Hossein,  
 
Per our talk this morning, attached is a request for the surrender of 
the License for WAHU's DCC facility and a concurrent grant of the STA 
for the displacement facility.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information.  
 
Regards,  
Joan 
 
Joan Stewart, Esq. 
Wiley Rein LLP 
202.719.7438 
  
 
 
 
NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may 
constitute an attorney-client communication and may contain information that 
is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not 
an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of 
this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please do not read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently 
delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by 
sending an e-mail to Information@wileyrein.com.  As part of our 
environmental efforts, the firm is WILEY GREEN(TM).  Please consider the 
environment before printing this email. 


